FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Division of Corporations

September 26, 2012

SANITEQ LLC
10861 NORTHGREEN DRIVE
WELLINGTON, FL 33449 i
e ey

2SO0 ]
SUBJECT: SANITEQ LLC 03727 “19 {1 1006~ ﬂH4 #4700
Ref. Number; M12000003185

This letter is to advise you that as of September 26, 2012 the Foreign
Qualification for SANITEQ LLC has/have been reactivated.

We received a check for Debit Memo #05700-J as a replacement check for the
one that was returned by your bank.

If further information is needed, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,

Michelle Milligan
Division of Corporations Letter Number: 212A00024057

www.sunbiz.org
Division of Cornorations - PO BOX 8327 -Tallahassee Florida 392314




CHASEO

September 21, 2012

Florida State Department
Division of Corporations
P O Box 6327
Tallahassee, Fl 32314

Re:  Saniteq LLC

To Whom It May Concern:

On June 5, 2012, we returned check #1034 in the amount of $155.00 payable to you.
Please note that this check was returned due to a bank error.

We hope that our error does not affect our business customer’s financial relationship with
you.

Again, we apologize for this inconvenience caused. If you have any further questions
please call me at 561-439-1021.

. M |
ngrid Shepherd
Branch Manager
Chase Bank

JPMorgan Chase Bank, N.A. « Consumer Banking - 9863 Lake Worth Rd., Lake Worth, FL 33467
Telephone: 561 963 3418 « Facsimile: 561 966 8250



September 21, 2012

Division of Corporations

P.O. Box 6327

Tallahassee, Flarida 32314

Attention: Michelle Millligan
Reference: Your Debit Memo 05700-J

On my recent returnt from an extended overseas business trip, | found your letter of August 20 advising
me of the referenced Debit Memo, based on the return of my check #1034 provided in connection with
the Registration of Saniteg LLC to do business in Florida.

Please note the enclosed letter from the Chase bank explaining that the return of my check to you was
based on a bank error. However, in response to advise | received from your office, | am enclosing a
Certified check in the amount of $170, with the understanding that on receipt, the cancellation of
Saniteq’s registration will be rescinded, and the use of the name Saniteq will not be available to others.

Yours truly,

Joseph Baumoel

Enc.: Letter from Chase Bank

Certified Check




